
Middle Georgia State University Faculty Senate AY 2021-2022  
Meeting #8  

via Microsoft Teams & in person at the Macon Campus Library  
Friday, April 29, 2022  

10:00 a.m.  
 
 

Present:  
 



Mr. Daniel Lin, Lecturer of Mathematics



 
Our final draft for the new PTPTR evaluation will be submitted to the System Office by the  
end of May. It will be vetted and approved over the summer before coming back to the Senate in 
the fall. The new evaluation standards will go into effect in January of 2023. 

 
We continue to make progress on our Academic Master Plan (AMP). The AMP will provide 
insight into the next few years. The AMP will highlight academic programs that are in the works, 
programs planned for expansion, student success efforts, accreditation and assessment, and a 
comprehensive look at how we continually measure our success. In its entirety, the plan is 
designed to further build campus identity and presence. The strategic initiatives that will be most 
important for Academic Affairs are FYS/FYE, advising, and learning support.  
 
Dr. Pattillo asked if there was any thought/plan to rearrange or reorganize the schools again. Dr. 
Jenks replied, “in short, no.” If it were considered in the future, faculty, students, and staff would 
be involved.  
 

Strategic Plan & Senate Anniversary 
 

Dr. Cantwell shared a draft copy of the calendar of the New Strategic Plan Development Process. 
In August we will begin a conversation in earnest about our strategic plan. It will focus on 
supporting students, retention, and faculty development. By September, an ad hoc strategic 
planning committee will be formed. Dr. Taylor asked about the difference between the ad hoc 
strategic planning committee and the Senate’s Strategic Plan Implementation and Assessment 
committee. There will be overlap between the two groups but a detailed conversation about the 



Academic Affairs Committee



New Business 
 

Dr. McRae encouraged faculty that have not completed the MGA Faculty Development Needs-
Assessment Survey to do so. The last time the faculty were surveyed was in 2018. We have 
about 100 responses but are hoping for 300+.  
 

Dr. Taylor thanked Dr. Kilburn for chairing Faculty Senate.  
 
Dr. Pattillo motioned to adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at Noon.  
 
Submitted by Ms. Lambert, Recorder  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


